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Important Dates 

8/21/25- Kindergarten Open House 2-6PM 

8/27/25 - First Day of School - Half Day - 12:30-3:10PM 

8/28/25 - First full day of school 

8/29/25 - No School 

9/1/25 - No School Labor Day 

9/4/25 - Meet the Teacher Night - 6PM 

 

From the Principal 

Dear Webb Families, 

This week is an exciting week as we welcome in our newest Webb Wolves,the 

kindergarten and  young 5’s students, on Thursday to meet their teachers, see their classrooms 

and get a feel for elementary school.  The teachers are starting to trickle in and get their 

rooms set up and everyone is excited about the year ahead.  Our first day of school is 

Wednesday, August 27th and students are welcome in at 12:30.  We will have staff on hand 

outside before that to help you find your child’s teacher and class line.  We can’t wait to see all 

of our students back at Webb.  

 If you have not yet enrolled, please make sure you get into the system and re-enroll for 

next year.  The office is fully open now, so if you have any questions, please feel free to call us 

or drop in to see us.  We look forward to seeing you all very soon.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Principal, Webb Elementary 

 

Busing for the 25-26 School Year 

The district will again provide bussing for Webb families that live inside the Hazel Park 

School District for the 25-26 school year.  The stops and times will remain the same as 

last year.  For more information or to sign your child up for bus transportation please 

reach out to our transportation office at 248-658-5948 

 

Supply Lists 
The elementary school supply list can be found on our school website at 

https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:US:cd9c969a-9790-49d0-a154-bb900f448bce?viewer%

21megaVerb=group-discover 

 

 

https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:US:cd9c969a-9790-49d0-a154-bb900f448bce?viewer%21megaVerb=group-discover
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:US:cd9c969a-9790-49d0-a154-bb900f448bce?viewer%21megaVerb=group-discover


 

 

Kindergarten/Young 5’s Open House 

Incoming Kindergarten and Young 5’s families, mark your calendars for Thursday, August 

21st.  We will have an open house for our kindergarten and young 5’s families from 2-6PM.  

You can drop it any time to do a brief meet-up with your teacher, see the classroom, drop 

off supplies, etc.  We hope to see you there.   

 

 

 



 
 

 
Re-enrollment 

The district has put enrollment and re-enrollment back in the hands of the schools.  We 

struggle every year to get many of our parents to re-enroll from school which leaves us 

with information that is not updated or accurate for the students.  STUDENTS WILL 

NOT BE ALLOWED TO RETURN TO SCHOOL NEXT YEAR IF THEY ARE NOT 

RE-ENROLLED in PowerSchool.  If you have any questions, or need help, please reach out 

to the school office.  Here are some helpful directions: 

● Login to the PowerSchool Parent Portal @ 

https://hazelpark.powerschool.com/public/home.html 

● Use your username and password.  If you don’t know it, please reach out to the 

school office to obtain that information. 

● Once you have logged in, click on the “more” button (bottom right) 

● Click on “forms” 

● Make sure you click on “enrollment forms 

● You will need to fill out each section of the forms.  THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT.  

If all forms are not completed your child will not be enrolled or on class lists for 

next year.   

● After you fill out the form, it will say “pending review”.  That just means the 

administration building has to approve it.   

● Please be sure that ALL CONTACT INFORMATION IS UPDATED FOR ALL 

EMERGENCY CONTACTS.   

● I highly encourage families to put any emergency contacts that may have to pick up 

your student from school - WE CANNOT RELEASE STUDENTS TO PEOPLE WHO 

ARE NOT ON THE EMERGENCY LIST.  

Feel free to reach out to the office if you have any questions or issues with this process.  In 

order to support you, we will have a computer on hand in the office if you need to come into the 

office to complete this process.   

 

Report Cards 

Any report cards that were not picked up at the end of last year, can be picked up in the 

school office between the hours of 8AM-4PM.   

 

Missing Birth Certificates/Immunizations 

Some of you received an email from us because we are missing either a birth certificate or 

list of immunizations (from a doctor) for your child(ren).  We are required by law to have 

these documents.  Mrs. Adams, our school secretary, reached out to all families by phone 

and email this week to let you know what you are missing to try to get these documents 

from you before we leave for the summer.  If any of these documents are missing, your 

child will NOT be allowed back for the fall of 2025 until we have received them.  We hope 

you will work with us to get these documents turned in as soon as possible. 

 

Open PTA Position 

The PTA executive board is looking for someone who would like to join their executive 

team as the secretary.  If you are interested, please email our PTA president, Jennifer 

Adams at jennifer.adams@myhpsd.org. 

https://hazelpark.powerschool.com/public/home.html
mailto:jennifer.adams@myhpsd.org


 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


